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Sunday  Ss PETER AND PAUL     

30th June  10.00 am: Mass 

  

Monday  St Oliver Plunkett  

1st July  No Mass 

  

Tuesday  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

2nd July  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Wednesday  St Thomas the Apostle 

3rd July  9.30 am: Mass at St Anthony’s School  

  

Thursday  St Elizabeth of Portugal 

4th July  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Friday   St Anthony Mary Zaccaria 

5th July  8.30 am: Adoration 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Saturday St Maria Goretti 

6th July  9.00 am: Rosary 9.30 am: Mass 

  

Sunday  14th SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

7th July  10.00 am: Mass 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 St Peter and St Paul, taken from http://a141.idata.over-

blog.com/4/41/29/41/Saints/Coloriages-Saints/Saints-02/Pierre-et-Paul-09.jpg 

 



 
 
Summertime Faith Fun and Adventure for 10-15 year olds 
Summertime is a holiday week for 10-15 year olds organized by the 

Faith Movement to help young people get to know God and each other 

a bit better, all in a friendly holiday atmosphere. 

Summertime is taking place at Ampleforth Abbey on 22-25th July 

2024, cost £160.  For more information, contact Michelle Robertson at 

Marist Parish. 

 

Missio Mass 
Red mission box holders and supporters of Missio in our parish are 

invited to a Middlesbrough Diocese Mission Mass at St Bernadette's, 

Nunthorpe, TS7 0BE, on Saturday 6th July at 12 Noon. The Mass 

will be celebrated by Fr Emmanual Mbeh MHM and refreshments will 

be served afterwards. To assist with planning, please RSVP by 30th 

June (redbox@missio.org.uk or tel. 07593544625). 

 

Sea Sunday 
Sea Sunday will be on 14th July this year, a day for prayer and 

financial help to support Stella Maris, the official maritime charity of 

the Church. 
 

Hospital Chaplain   
If you, or someone you know, is in hospital and would like a visit 

from the Chaplain, please contact Deacon Bob directly on 470456.  If 

you go into Hospital, please specify you would like the Catholic 

Chaplain to visit. 

 

 

Items for the newsletter should be given by Wednesday to Chris 

 

 

My Lord and my God 

St Thomas the Apostle, John 20:28 

Weekly Masses continue this week as per the schedule on the opening 

page.  Please note that Mass on Wednesday 3rd July will be at St 

Anthony’s Primary School, at 9.30 am.  If you would like to offer 

Holy Mass for any of your intentions, please contact Fr. Joseph. 

There will be a second collection for Peter’s Pence this Sunday.  This 

collection helps to support the running of the Vatican. 

Please pray for: Shaun West, Rosaline Mary Duggan, Anne 

Warwick, Ron Plaxton, and all others whose anniversaries occur 

during the coming week, plus Paul Hanson, Wilf Coates and all in the 

Parish who are sick. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Rotas for 30th June 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s 
Liturgy 
F. Isabel   Chris    Sarah 

S. Julia    John    Jackie 

I. Lynne       Julia 

Rotas for 7th July 
  

Readers  Eucharistic Ministers Children’s 
Liturgy 
F. Mary   Claire    Anne 

S. Richard   Kath    Brenda 

I. Norah       Jean D. 

 

Please let Chris know of any changes so newsletter rotas can be 

updated accordingly – contact details overleaf.  Eucharistic Ministers 

- please collect your new rota from the back of Church. 
  

mailto:redbox@missio.org.uk


 
Notices 

 

Preparing for Mass 
A reminder of the two bells before Mass: to provide a short period of 

quiet ahead of Mass, and to mark the start of our celebration of Mass. 

 

Thank you, Jackie! 
Many thanks to Jackie for her kindness and generosity in providing 

such a wonderful buffet last Sunday to celebrate her 60th birthday.  A 

big thank you from Jackie to everyone for helping her celebrate! 

 

Thank you, Fr Noel 
Thank you, also, to Fr Noel for celebrating Mass with us last Sunday. 

 

First Holy Communion 
This Sunday, we welcome the children who received their First Holy 

Communion at the beginning of June, to receive their certificates.  

Please join them in celebrating the Sacraments they have received. 

 

Brief, but important, reminders 
*We are still looking for a Chair for the Parish Council, to help lead 

our Parish Council meetings.  Please see Fr Joseph if you are 

interested or wish to ask any questions about the role. 
*If you are a taxpayer, please Gift Aid your contribution to the Parish: 

it makes a vital difference.  See Ian Appleyard for details. 

 

SVP Coffee Afternoon 
The monthly SVP coffee afternoon will take place on Thursday 4th 

July, 2:00-4:00pm, in the Marist small hall, with a quiz, and on every 

first Thursday of the month.  All welcome. 

 
Wedding Belles! 
The Wedding Belles choir will be holding a concert at St Anthony’s 

on this Thursday, 4th July at 7:30pm.  Tickets £5 (incl. refreshments) 

and a raffle.  All proceeds in aid of Church funds.  Tickets are 

available from Jean Campbell. 

 
Hull Ladies Choir Annual Charity Concert 
Another concert to celebrate summer through, on Thursday 18th July 

at 7:00pm in the Guildhall, with guests Hull Male Voice Choir.  

Refreshments available plus raffle, all proceeds for Parkinsons UK.  

Tickets are £6, also available from Jean Campbell. 

 

SVP and CAFOD working together on the General Election 
The St Vincent de Paul Society and CAFOD have produced a guide 

for Catholics for the General Election. Please see 

cafod.org.uk/encounter or svp.org.uk/encounter.  See also the Parish 

website for the Catholic Social Action Network (CSAN) statement on 

the general Election. 

 
Want to know where your MP candidates stand on 
abortion? Contact your MP candidates today 
Ask your local MP candidates to take the Both Lives Pledge. The 

pledge outlines three policy changes that are designed to increase 

protections for babies in the womb and stop pregnancy discrimination 

for women. 

Take action: Email your candidates today by visiting 

righttolife.org.uk/bothlives before the General Election on 4th July. 

 

50th Postgate Rally 
The Postgate Rally with traditional outdoor Mass in honour of Blessed 

Nicholas Postgate, the ‘Priest of the Moors’, is on Sunday 7th July at 

Ugthorpe at 3pm.  The guest preacher is Cardinal Arthur Roche, 

Prefect of the Dicastry for Divine Worship in Rome.  A coach will 

leave Our Lady of Lourdes & St Peter Chanel at 12noon and return by 

8.45pm, trip to include a visit to Whitby for fish & chips. Cost: £10 

adults, £5 children or a donation. Phone Therese on 07736 258 506 to 

book a place. 

 

https://svp.org.uk/encounter

